
210 E. EARLL DRIVE

PHOENIX, AZ 85012 
602-364-6000 

March 21, 2022 

Via Electronic Filing

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98502 

Re: Docket No. UT-210082 
Cable One VoIP LLC d/b/a Sparklight 
Cancellation of Registration 

Dear Secretary Maxwell: 

On February 11, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (the 
“Commission”) granted Cable One VoIP LLC d/b/a Sparklight (the “Company”) a Registration as 
a Competitive Telecommunications Company in Docket No. UT-210082.  As reflected in the 
enclosed Request for Cancellation of Registration, the Company respectfully requests that the 
Commission cancel the Company’s Registration.  The Company has no customers in Washington, 
and no longer needs the Registration, which was obtained in connection with the Company’s 
designation as an eligible telecommunications carrier (“ETC”) for purposes of the Federal 
Communications Commission (“FCC”) Rural Digital Opportunity Fund (“RDOF”) auction 
(Auction 904).  The Company also has filed to relinquish its ETC designation under separate cover.  
The Company respectfully requests that the Commission cancel its Registration to be effective 
once the ETC relinquishment proceeding is completed. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the Company’s counsel, 
Chérie R. Kiser (ckiser@cahill.com) or Angela F. Collins (acollins@cahill.com). 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Patrick N. Caron 

Patrick N. Caron 
Assistant General Counsel 
Cable One VoIP LLC d/b/a Sparklight 
210 E. Earll Drive 
Phoenix, AZ 85012 
602-364-6000
patrick.caron@cableone.biz
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Cancellation of Registration  

REQUEST FOR CANCELLATION OF REGISTRATION 

TO: Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission  

Attention: Telecommunications Section  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

(Fax) 360-586-1150 

Docket UT- ______________

(Commission Use Only)

The undersigned, Patrick N. Caron does hereby  

(Issuing Agent/Officer of Company)  

request cancellation of Cable One VoIP d/b/a Sparklight registration  

(Registered Company Name) 

to operate as a telecommunications company doing business in the state of Washington. 

Please include the following information: 

Unified Business Identification (UBI) Number: 604 700 931_____________ 

Company Contact Person: Patrick Caron__________________________ 

Contact Telephone Number: 602-364-6000________________________ 

The undersigned certify that they have no existing customers and no outstanding prepaid calling services. 

I understand that this request is not effective until acknowledged upon by the Commission. 

Signature: /s/ Patrick N. Caron________

Date: 3-18-2022____________________


